
Bill Feldman, Assistant Director 
Public Service Commission of the Commonwealth of Kentucky 
211 Sower Blvd. PO Box 615 
Frankfort, Ky. 40602 
 
May 2, 2005 
 
Dear Mr. Feildman; 
 
Enclosed for recording, subject to any requirements of the Commission, is an affiliation 
statement letter directed to South Central Rural Telephone Cooperative Corporation, Inc. 
SCRTC) by Cingular Wireless proclaiming their purchase of AT&T Wireless which is 
the parent company of Tritel Communications, Inc.  As SCRTC now has interconnection 
agreements in place with Tritel, with affiliation clauses, Cingular has stated their desire to 
become an affiliate of the Tritel agreement. Their letter has a signature closer signed by 
SCRTC acknowledging and granting their affiliation into the terms of this contract 
subject to the Commission acceptance and/or approval. 
 
Without further requirements by the Commission, we will consider our relationship with 
Cingular as covered under the SCRTC/Tritel’s existing agreement. 
 
If any questions, please contact me at 270-678-2111 Ext. 225. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Donnie C. Bennett 
Regulatory Manager 
 
 
encloser 








